
 

 

 

      

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

 

 September 5, 2024 

 

 

Contact ਜ਼ਰੂਰੀ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ: ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ 
surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca ज़रूरी जानकारी: कृपया इसका अनुवाद करवाएं 
surreylangleyskytrain.ca MAHALAGANG IMPORMASYON: Mangyaring isalin ito 
     重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

         South Fraser Stations Partners                         중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Notice of work on 140 Street and Fraser Highway 
To prepare for the construction of the Surrey Langley SkyTrain, particularly Green Timbers Station, early works 
are underway in the area. On September 9 and 10, 2024, hydrovac work will take place on 140 Street and Fraser 
Highway. The hydrovac work requires a single lane closure for the trucks and crews to complete the work. The 
workplan and schedule is subject to change. 

 
Map: Approximate work area (shown in red) along 140 Street. 

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
September 9 to September 10, 2024.  
 

 

Hours of Work 
7 a.m. to 10 p.m. 

 

Traffic  
Temporary single-lane closure northbound. 
Roadside signage will provide advance notification 
of the lane closure and traffic control personnel will 
be onsite to direct traffic as required. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
There may be a temporary increase in noise  
while this work is taking place 
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